
 

 

INTERRA’S DEWART PROMOTED TO VICE PRESIDENT OF TREASURY SERVICES  

July 21, 2021 – Jason Dewart has been promoted to Vice President of Treasury 

Services, announced Mike Blosser, Senior Vice President of Commercial Services for 

Interra Credit Union. Dewart will supervise both the Treasury Management and 

Business Services teams as well as oversee online and deposit products for these 

departments.  

Dewart joined Interra in 2019 as the credit union’s Business Development Officer. 

With over 14 years of experience in Treasury Management, he looks forward to 

taking on this new role at Interra. “I feel fortunate to be a part of such a great 

team,” stated Dewart. “In this role, I plan on recognizing my team’s strengths and 

gifts and harnessing those attributes towards the same goal of providing our 

members with the best service,” he added.  

Dewart is actively involved in the community. He currently serves as an ambassador for both the Goshen and 

Syracuse-Wawasee Chambers.  

Originally from Milford, Indiana, Dewart is a Wawasee High School graduate. He went on to receive a bachelor’s 

degree from Purdue University in West Lafayette, Indiana. He currently resides in Winona Lake, Indiana with his 

wife, Liz, and their two sons. 

Interra, headquartered in Goshen, was charted in 1932 and has assets of $1.5 billion. The credit union’s field of 

membership spans 18 counties in northern Indiana, with more than 300 full and part-time employees serving more 

than 85,000 members. Interra currently operates 16 offices in Elkhart, Kosciusko, LaGrange, Marshall and Noble 

counties in Indiana and via a suite of robust electronic services at interracu.com. 
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For more information, contact Meegan D. Siegwarth, Vice President of Marketing 
meegans@interracu.com or 574-534-2506 ext. 7159 

 

 

 

 

Jason Dewart  

mailto:meegans@interracu.com

